
   
 

   
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Forrest Elementary School will be offering a School Milk Program that makes MILK available at school 
each and every day.  This year, MILK will be available beginning Monday, September 18, 2023. 
 
We will have both 2% white and chocolate MILK available.  MILK can be purchased in a prepaid 
system.  Full MILK cards are available for $20 and will cover 24, 10-ounce cartons or Half MILK cards 
are available for $10 and will cover 12, 10-ounce cartons.  When the card has been fulfilled, it will be 
sent home as a reminder that another needs to be purchased.  MILK will also be available daily from 
the canteen for $0.90 ea. 
 
Any questions, concerns, or suggestions can be directed to Mrs. Rioux. 
 
Please return the bottom portion of this letter with your child’s MILK card order.   
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Rioux, Milk Program Coordinator 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

FORREST ELEMENTARY MILK CARD ORDER 
 

CHILD’S NAME GRADE 

HALF 

CARD 

12 MILKS 

FULL CARD 

24 MILKS 

  $10 $ 20 

  $ 10 $ 20 

  $ 10 $ 20 

  $ 10 $ 20 

TOTAL  AMOUNT ENCLOSED  

 
Please send cash or cheque payable to Forrest Elementary or send an E-transfer to 
forrestelem@rrsd.mb.ca stating your child’s name, grade and milk program full card or half card in 
the memo portion of the e-transfer. 

 
Mr. Chad Stiles, Principal                                                                                    Mrs. Wendi Rioux, Secretary 

Forrest Elementary School   

7 Kendrick Street 
Forrest, MB R0K 0W0 
P: 204.728.7674     F: 204.726.5803 
E: forrestelem@rrsd.mb.ca 

WEB: https://fes.rrsd.mb.ca/ 
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